



READING PRACTICE N°2

Full Name: _____

Level: Intermediate

Competencia: Lee diversos tipos de textos en inglés como lengua extranjera.

Capacidad: Obtiene información del texto escrito.

Desempeño Precisado: Identifica información explícita, y complementaria integrando datos para resolver diversos ejercicios de comprensión lectora.

READING:

1. Read the stories and match the titles. There is one title you don't need:

- 1) Now you see it, now you don't
- 2) And this photo is me stealing your car
- 3) The perfect police officer
- 4) Burglar in a box
- 5) Let me back in!

A: _____

Prison guards in Vienna got a big surprise yesterday. They discovered a young man just outside the prison. They thought that he was escaping. But they found out that the young man, Detlef Federsohn, was trying to get back in! Federsohn was in prison for two years for theft. When he left prison and lived on the outside, he decided that he preferred life inside. 'Life is great in prison', said Federsohn. 'They give you your meals, wash your clothes and let you watch television. I can't do that with my mum.'

B: _____

A gang of robbers wanted to rob the famous magician David Copperfield last week. They learnt an important lesson: never mug a magician. Four young people attacked Copperfield after a show in Florida, last week. Copperfield had money, his passport, and his mobile phone in his pockets. But when the robbers were looking for something to steal, he showed his pockets to the thieves and the objects weren't there! The thieves didn't wait to look for them. The police arrested the men when they were running away ... after a call from Copperfield on his disappearing phone.

C: _____

A British car thief made a basic mistake. Lee Hoskins was stealing an Opel Astra when he came across a camera inside the car. So what did he do? He and his girlfriend took photos of each other next to the car. They quickly ran away from the scene of the crime but they left the camera inside the car. The police soon worked out who the thief was! 'Some criminals can be really stupid,' said a police officer looking into the case.

D: _____

A Colombian criminal had an original idea for a burglary. He got inside a box and a friend sent him by post to the house of a rich businessman. But the businessman was surprised and suspicious when the large parcel turned up at his house. He didn't think it was normal to receive a big parcel and so he called the police. When the thief finally came out of the box, he saw ten police officers standing there waiting for him.

2. Read the stories again and answer the questions:

1. Why were the prison guards in Vienna surprised by Detlef Federsohn?

2. Why didn't Detlef Federsohn want to live with his mum?

3. Who attacked David Copperfield?

4. Why didn't they steal anything from Copperfield?

5. What photos did Lee Hoskins take?

6. How did the police catch Lee Hoskins?

7. How did the Colombian burglar get into the rich man's house?

8. Why wasn't the burglar plan successful?

3. Match the underlined words in the text with their definitions.

1. Stopped and took to the police station. _____

2. People who look after a place or person. _____

3. A box or package that you send by post. _____

4. Breakfast, lunch, dinner. _____

5. How you feel when you think something is not normal and could be bad or dangerous.

6. Crime, incident. _____

7. Using the postal service. _____

8. Let somebody see something. _____

"The world belongs to those who read."

